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December 19, 2024

Ms. Sharon Weintraub Dashow

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc.
50 Court Street, Suite 702
Brooklyn, NY 11201

Dear Ms. Weintraub Dashow,

On behalf of The Brooklyn Hospital Foundation, I thank you for The Eugene Zitwer
Foundation’s gift of $4,878, which was received on December 6, 2024. Your generous
support has underwritten gift cards, food, party entertainment, gift wrapping and
holiday crafts and decorations for our Pediatrics Department’s Hematology/Oncology
holiday party.

Our holiday parties have reunited hundreds of former Hematology/Oncology patients
and their families with the physicians and staff that cared for them during a challenging
time. Not only are these events wonderful opportunities to celebrate the children’s
tremendous progress, but thanks to the generosity of organizations such as yours, we
are able to provide gifts for needy families this holiday season.

Thanks to your support, we are able to provide joy to the children that need it the most.
We wish you a happy and healthy holiday season!

Sincerely,

Deborah Niederhoffer
Vice President & Chief Development Officer
The Brooklyn Hospital Foundation

ec; Noah Kondamudi, MD, Chairman, Pediatrics
Taylor Brower, Child Life Specialist
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